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Extra Hearing 
On Watergate 
Is Vtheduled 
Washington 
The =Senate Watergate 

committee yesterday sched-
uled an extra day of he&- 
ings for next Monday and 
agreed to hold an additional 
hearing the following Mon- . day if necessary. 

The committee's regular 
schedule has been to hold 
hearings 	o n Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. 

Under current plans, hear-
ings will be held June 18-21 
and June 26-28, with a possi-
ble extra day June 25. 

Testimony o f witnesses 
has generally taken longer 
than scheduled. Yesterday 
afternoon, for example, the 
committee expected to begin 
hearing from Jeb Stuart Ma-
gruder, former deputy of the 
Nixon re-election campaign. 

But questioning of fund; 
raiser Maurice H. Stans con-
tinued throughout the after-
noon, putting back the ,start 
of Magrader's testirikeny un-
til this morning. 
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